
 

 

08 February 2012 

 

 

Ministry of Civil Service and Administrative Reforms 

Circular Letter No 8  of  2012 

E/152/48/17 

 

From: Senior Chief Executive, Ministry of Civil Service and Administrative Reforms 

 

To:  Supervising Officers in charge of Ministries/Departments 

   
 

Organisation for the Prohibition of Chemical Weapons (OPCW) -Vacancy 
 

 

The Secretariat of the Organisation for the Prohibition of Chemical Weapons 

(OPCW) is inviting applications for the post of Senior Assistance and Protection Officer, P-

4(2). 

 

2. The deadline for the submission of applications is 16 February 2012. 

 

3.  Details about the above mentioned posts can be accessed on the Organisation’s 

website at www.opcw.org. 

 

4. It would be appreciated if the contents of this circular could be brought to the 

attention of all officers serving in your Ministry/Department. 

 

 

 

 

 

K.Samlall 

        for  Senior Chief Executive 

  

http://www.opcw.org/


 


